
 

 

 

 

 

Photo and Video Recording Consent Form 
 

Project background 

 

The Community Vaccination Champions project is being run by Kingston Council in 

partnership with Kingston Voluntary Action using funding from the Department of Housing, 

Levelling Up and Communities to increase vaccine uptake amongst Kingston’s local 

communities.   

 

Consent  

 

Consent is required from anyone featured in any of our photos or videos. The recorded 

material will only be used for the following purposes:  

 

1. to fulfil an element of our monitoring requirements (and will be shared with Kingston 

Council and the Department of Housing, Levelling Up and Communities for these 

purposes only) 

2. to feature on the social media channels  and newsletters of Kingston Council and 

Kingston Voluntary Action to further promote the work of Community Champions 

 

We will come back to you to request permission if we would like to use the material for any 

other purposes.  

 

Your consent 

 

Name: 

Signature:  

Email/telephone:  

Date: 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Withdrawing consent          Date                             Event                                  

You may withdraw your consent at any time by emailing chloe.smith@kva.org.uk 

 


